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March 6, 2025 
 
RE: McKenzie Elementary School Child Care Update 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 
We are pleased to share that the new child care studios at McKenzie Elementary are nearing completion. 
 
KidsKlub, the selected provider, currently offers Before and After School Care for K-5 students in the region and 
will expand services with these new spaces. This expansion will increase access for families and introduce a new 
early year’s child care service for children aged 3–5. Programming details for the 2025–26 school year will be 
available on the KidsKlub website in late May 2025. 
 
KidsKlub remains committed to prioritizing the child care needs of the McKenzie Elementary community. We will 
continue to keep you updated when an official opening date has been confirmed. 

If you have any questions, please 
feel welcome to connect. 

Warm regards, 

Charmaine Shortt 
District Principal 
Early Learning & Child Care 
Greater Victoria School District 

cshortt@sd61.bc.ca 
250.475.4148 
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